
As you know the weather can sometimes keep us inside at 

lunchtime especially during winter months. Here at ‘The 

Vale’ we are not allowing the weather to interfere with our 

physical activity. When it is lashing rain or snowing heavily 

and it is just not possible to go outdoors, we exercise by 

doing some physical activity in the classroom. Below are 

second class dancing and moving to rhyming words in their 

classroom.  

 


